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Industry Guidance Bulletin 20-003 
Due Date for Annual Reports 

Due to the ongoing disruption to normal operations caused by the COVID-19 pandemic the Alaska 
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (AOGCC) is granting an extension until May 1, 2020, for the 
following annual submittals that are typically due on or about April 1st of each year: 

Item Required By 
Shut-in Wells Report 20 AAC 25.115 
Reservoir Properties Form 20 AAC 25.270 
Report of Underground Injection 20 AAC 25.432 
Any other Annual Reservoir Surveillance 
Report or other report which is due on or about 
April 1. 

Various Pool Rules and Injection Orders 

This extension applies only to the reports set forth above. All other annual reports with due dates 
other than on or about April 1st and all other periodic reporting required by the AOGCC are due as 
normally scheduled.   

Please share this Guidance Bulletin with all appropriate members of your organization. Questions 
regarding this guidance should be addressed to Dave Roby at dave.roby@alaska.gov or (907) 793-
1232. 

Sincerely, 

//signature on file// 
Jeremy M. Price 
Chair 
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